TAUNTON MUNICIPAL AIRPORT KING FIELD

Westcoat Drive - P.O.Box 441 East Taunton, Massachusetts 02718-0441 (508) 821-2973 (508) 821-3723 Fax (508) 387-1229 Pager

Office of the Commission

To:

All Airport Users and Friends

From:

Daniel J. Raposa, Airport Manager

November 2013 Newsletter

Airport Master Plan Update Kickoff [AMPU] FY 2013 AIP: As has been mentioned many times previously the Taunton Municipal Airport Commission is initiating an Airport Master Plan Update and Airport Solutions Group [ASG], our consulting engineers will be implementing the plan. Last updated in 2002, the new AMPU will ultimately provide a plan for the airport that meets the long-term needs of airport users and the community in a manner that is consistent and compatible with their goals, the FAA's and MassDOT Aeronautics'. We would appreciate having your thoughts on possible improvements to the Airport and would be grateful if you could complete the following questionnaire. We would also request that you share this survey with anyone else with an interest in the long-term future of the Taunton Municipal Airport. There are a maximum of 28 questions in this survey.

www.surveymonkey.com/s/2013 TAN AMPU Survey

<u>TAA-TMAC Sponsored Annual Pig and Chicken Roast:</u> The 2013 Annual Pig and Chicken Roast sponsored by TMAC and Taunton Airport Association was held on October 6th, was well attended and a good time was had by all.

<u>Thanksgiving</u>, Thursday, November 28th: Just a reminder, av gas refueling will be closed on Thursday, November 28th in observance of Thanksgiving.

Taunton Municipal Airport Commission Meetings: The TMAC meets at 7:00 p.m. on the last Wednesday of every month in the Leonard F. Rose SRE building unless otherwise noted. The next scheduled meeting will be held on Wednesday, October 30, 2013. The meetings are open to the public and all are invited to attend and participate. Individuals with disabilites who require assistance or special arrangements to attend, please contact the Airport Manager at 508-821-2973. We request that you provide a 48 hour notice so that the proper arrangements may be made.